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Congratulations to Fritz Schilling and Evan Miller

Jr. Sailing

he 2005 ILYA

Junior Bay
Week Regatta at
Put in Bay is his-
tory. All who at-
tended, either as
participants, work-
ers or spectators,
will have many
-yonderful memories to cherish for years

__{o come. For our juniors the memories

should be ones to treasure.

Governor Ray Kent

The weather for Monday’s rac-
ing was terrible. Winds were blowing
between 15 to 20 knots with stronger

in the 420 Silver Fleet, Who Took Third Place!

gusts. As we made
our way to the cours-
es, the young sailors
had to struggle with
seas of 3 to 5 feet as
well. Many capsized,
including our three
teams, two of which
needed minor repair
during an extended
lunch break. Asa
result of the weather,
the morning races
were tossed and we
started over. Tuesday
conditions were much
better and racing
went as scheduled.
After the scores were
tallied and the fleets
divided, the team

of Brian Foley and
Gwen Mulvy found
themselves in the CJF
Gold Fleet. Fritz
Schilling and Evan Miller were in the
420 Silver Fleet and Austin Miller and
Joe Schilling settled into the CF] Silver
Fleet. Wednesday dawned and our
teams headed for the courses once again.
As the day progressed, I watched them
battle for position after position. They
pulled the sails in tight and rounded
the marks as closely as they were able.
With Wednesday in the books the teams

found their positions bettered.

We took a well deserved break
Wednesday for our traditional picnic.
GM Fritz and Chef Troy barbequed ribs
and chicken which they served along
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with potato salad, baked beans and
cookies to over 85 Club members, ILYA
guests and other teams. The food was
fantastic and the company wonderful.
I'd be quite surprised if anyone did not
enjoy the evening.

Back to sailing on Thursday morn-
ing bright and early, with a couple of
good races and then the wind settled.
The race committee decided that was
enough and the boats were pulled from
the water and trailered. As tired as the
sailors were, you could feel the antici-
pation in the air as they waited for the
final results to be posted.

When the postings went in the win-
dows our 420 team in the Silver Fleet
of Fritz and Evan found themselves in
third place with only one point out of
second. Brian and Gwen posted a fifth
place finish in the CF] Gold Fleet and
Austin and Joe finished in sixth place
in the CFJ Silver Fleet. A great show-
ing by our Buckeye Lake Juniors! This
is the best our Club has done in many
years. This is a young team and I'm
sure they will be better next year. All
are eligible to return with the excep-
tion of Brian. Unfortunately he will be
graduating and over the age limit next
year. He is an excellent sailor and a
fine young man and will be missed by
all. As you see these fine young people
around the Club please take the time to
congratulate them.

I would like to thank my lovely
wife, Ruth Ann, for her support and
efforts with the picnic. Thanks also go
out to Nick and Michele DeSantis, Phil
and Carolyn Hardin, Bill and Diane
Koman for their help in setting up for
the picnic. Thanks to Ed Levinson for
supplying shirts for the team. Stone
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Parker and Martt Davis worked tirelessly
getting the boats in and out of the wa-
ter each day. Brett Pfahl for pitching

in when needed with the Safety Boat.
Of course we can’t forget Commodore
Steve Harris whose undying love for
Junior Sailing had him Co-chairing the
event this year and who, next year, will
be wielding the whip as chairman of
Bay Week. Many thanks to Nate Owen
for stepping in at very short notice to
pick up the coaching duties. He did

a wonderful job. Thanks also to all

of our wonderful Club members who
came up to Put-in-Bay and showed such
great support for the team. Next year

I would like to see more of you. Last,
but certainly not least, thanks to all the
parents for your help and support. You
made my job much easier.

It was a wonderful week and one
the Buckeye Lake Yacht Club can be
proud of!

See YOU AT THE CLUB,

Va

Race &
Regatta
We are look-
ing for an
engine for the
pontoon boat. It
is a vital part of
our Junior sailing,
sail camp, and race Governor
and regatta program.  Chuck Bendig
We have been nursing along the Force
2-cycle for the last three or four years.
The consensus is that it is not a reli-
able engine, and needs to be replaced
rather than repaired. When an engine
goes down during the season, it is usu-
ally weeks before anyone can look at it.
A reliable safety boat is critical to our
program. I don't have the funds in my
budget, and Ray does not have funds
in Junior sailing. If any member has
any suggestions or knows of a reliable
used engine, about 35 to 50 hp, please
contact us, as we attempt to resolve this

problem. m (@%

From the Bridge

Commodore Steve Harris

uly was a very good month for the

Club! The weather was cooperative
and it was great to see so many members
coming out to enjoy the lake and all
that our Club has to offer. The month
started out with the annual July 4™*
weekend festivities. The pool party with
the Paul Clark Band and the fireworks

were very well attended.

The week of July 17%, our BLYC
Junior Sailing Team made the trip to
Put-in-Bay for the annual I-LYA Junior
Bay Week Regatta. This year we were
very well represented by a team of six
qualified sailors: Fritz Schilling, Evan
Miller, Brian Foley, Gwen Mulvey, Aus-
tin Miller, and Joe Schilling. Not only
did they sail well but, more importantly,
they represented our Club very well.
They were polite, good sportsmen and
women, and behaved in a manner that
reflected very well on our Club and our
members. Thanks guys! I would also
like to commend Governor Ray Kent
and his wife, Ruth Ann, for all of their
hard work with the Junior program
this year. I know from experience just
how stressful and how much behind the
scenes effort it takes to coordinate the
Junior Team and Bay Week. Ray and
Ruth Ann were rock solid and handled
the myriad of details and challenges
very well. This year at Bay Week, I was

unable to spend much time assisting
the BLYC program as I was serving as
the Co-Chairman for the event. It was
great to know as Commodore that ev-
erything was handled well without my
direct involvement. The junior racing
program and, in particular, Bay Week,
would not be possible without the sup-
port and work of the junior sailing par-
ents. Thank you parents for your work
at Bay Week so that the sailors could
have this experience. I would also like
to thank Brett Pfahl and Nate Owen
for jumping in to help with safety and
coaching when we needed you, and
Club GM Fritz Reiterman and Chef
Troy English for putting together not
only the best Club picnic we've had

at Bay Week, but also the best of any
Club. I received a number of very good
compliments from other Clubs and
I-LYA officers about the great job you
guys did — Thanks!

A number of BLYC members also
helped support the regatta itself. On
behalf of all the participating I-LYA
Clubs and the Regatta Committee, |
would like to thank Matt Davis, Stone
Parker, Mike Schilling, Bruce Pfahl,
Will Price, and Soc Goumas for their
help with launching and retrieval. Each
day, Matt and his crew would launch 92
boats — usually in under 45 minutes.
Thanks are also extended to Tracey Da-
vis for conducting Sunday boat inspec-
tions and for her work on the Course B
Race Committee; Matt Davis for “Ship-
shape” boat inspections; and, Commo-
dore George Fisher for his work on the
Protest Committee.

If you've been to the Club lately,
you've certainly noticed quite a bit of
work going on. Both the rear steps
to the Clubhouse and the east steps
to the front porch are being replaced.
Governor Joe Campbell has done an
ourtstanding job in taking charge of this
project and moving it forward. The
steps should be completed by the Luau:..
We've also begun a significant dock
repair/replacement project at Area 8. As
most know, this area suffered significant
ice damage this winter. We are replac-
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ing the outermost 100+ feet of the pier
_ayjth new construction to be completed

'time for the Antique & Classic Boat
Show in August.

As we approach the fall, it’s once
again time to turn our thoughts to
Club elections and selecting those who
will lead our Club in the coming years.
Without the dedicated volunteerism
of the Board of Governors, our Club
could not continue to function. I can
honestly say after nearly seven years that
serving on the Board is a very rewarding
experience, even with the challenges it
presents from time to time. I strongly
encourage all members who care about
the Club and want to get more involved
to consider running for the Board.
Please contact a member of the nomi-
nations committee: Vice Commodore
Mark Russell, P/C Nick De Santis,
or P/C Jim McBride; or myself if you
would like to discuss running for office

Although were now into August

1d it seems like summer is coming to a
_i0se, there’s still plenty of activity left in
the 2005 season. I hope to see many of
you at the Luau, the Antique & Classic
Boat Regatta, the Commodore Bob Dye
Memorial Poker Run, and the 2" An-
nual Blue Heron Ball. Come out and
enjoy your Club!

See you on the water,

Entertainment

o all my fel-

low BLYC
members, it’s been
a sizzling summer
so far at the Club.
We finished July
with Bay Week at
Put-in-Bay and I

Vice Commodore
Mark Russell

*__aior Sailors and all of the volunteers
from this Club. It was a fantastic week
up there and I am looking forward to
next year.

~= so proud of our

Our August will be as hot as the
weather. The week of the 1st will be our
last Junior Sailing Camp for Beginners
Class. On Saturday, the 6¢h, our annual
Gustav Schell Junior Regatta is taking
place.

The evening of the 6th will be the
yearly LUAU and New Member Recog-
nition. Saturday’s LUAU will start with
cocktails at 6:30 and Chef Troy will
have his LUAU buffet starting at 7:00.
Our entertainment for the evening will
be The MAJESTICS starting off at 8:00
p.m. Make it a point to be there for one
of the best outdoor events of the sum-
mer. To finish up that weekend, on Sun-
day, the 7th we have Beck and Ditto for
some good afternoon music poolside.

The second weekend in August
the 12th,13th, and 14th is our annual
ANTIQUE and CLASSIC BOAT
SHOW. You cannot believe the turnout
of people and the great display of boats.
This year we have two different styles of
boats from Saturday to what will be here
on Sunday. Check out the details in the
log or what is posted around the Club.
We will have entertainment with the
show on Friday night, Saturday after-
noon, Saturday evening and on Sunday
afternoon. So come out and enjoy!

As we get into the third week of
August, we will have the AUXILIARY
STYLE SHOW on Friday evening the
19¢h. This has turned out to be a great
couple’s night at the Club. We start out
with dinner at 7:00 p.m. and the Style
Show at 8:00 p.m. The Auxiliary will
have JOHN COLSON for entertain-

ment.

On Saturday, the 20th will be the
yearly COMMODORE BOB DYE
POKER RUN. Again this year, Steve
Romine is putting together a fun after-
noon on the lake. See the signup sheets
that will be posted at the Club. This
year after the poker run, stay around
for dinner and enjoy the second night
of our booking with JOHN COLSON.
Any of the members that have seen John
know how funny he is and the great act
he puts together with songs and good

dance music.

Sunday, the 21st will be a good day
to relax at the pool for poolside music

that afternoon with DEAN NEAL again
for the members.

On the last Friday of August the
26th, come enjoy the BLUE HERON
BALL with the EDDIE POLINA
DANCE BAND. See the display ad in
this log for all the details on what was
a blast last year. If you were not here to
see some of the outfits members had on
that night, it was great. Of course, Chef
Troy has a good menu for all to enjoy.
The evening starts at 6:30 p.m. with
some appetizers and cocktails. Dinner
will be at 7:00 p.m. and Eddie will start
his show at 8:00 p.m.

I have to say there is something for
everyone in the month of August here at
the Club. So come out and let the staff
make your time here at BLYC a good
one.

See you around the Club,

Mk,

BOB DYE POKER RUN

SATURDAY, AUGUST 20TH
MEMBERS AND GUESTS

Pre Registration at Club
10:30 — 11:30 a.m. Registration
©:00 p.m. All Boats In
Prizes and Fun
Prize Donations Contact
Steve Romine 740-653-3505
Entertainment
©:00 p.m. John Colsor
Practice Safe Boating
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Membership

his month
the news is all
good. The Board

approved the mem-

bership of Jeff Fer-

ris, Greg Tobias,

Robert Fairchild,

and Brian Van Governor
Winkle. We also Joe Gampbell

have five new applicants who will be ap-
proved during our August meeting:

Linda Hiltbrunner was sponsored
by Robert and Marc Yerke. Linda is an
IT manager for AEP and she lives in the
Bateson Beach area on the Lake.

William Wright and his wife, Jean,
were sponsored by Bill Wilson and Tin-
ey McComb. Bill is retired; however, he
keeps himself busy with memberships in
the Chamber of Commerce for Licking
County, Pataskala, and Johnstown.

Daniel Bolger and his wife, Linda,
sponsored by Dave and Karen Billman
and Steve Romine, live in Lancaster.
Dan owns the Bolger Group. He has a
pontoon boat and enjoys being on the

Lake.

Peter Petratsas and his wife, Amy,
were sponsored by Clay and James
Graham. Pete is the president of the
American Ceramic and Clay Company
in Roseville. Peter is a member of the
Zanesville Country Club. He will be
pleased to discover that the B.L.Y.C.

does not have a monthly minimum.

I know that is only four. The fifth
application arrived too late for publica-
tion this month (and the dog ate my
homework).

The next bit of good news involves
the long awaited BLYC directory. Our
office manager, Cathy, has created a
new Club Directory in database form.
This will include the name, address, and
phone number of every member. This is
a printed directory and will be available
in August (provided that Cathy’s fingers
don’t fall off from excessive keyboard
use).

I've saved the best news for last. We

have arranged to have a leather bound
picture directory produced for every
member that is willing to have their
picture taken. The cost of producing a
picture directory is expensive so we have
established a simple set of guidelines:

a) Every member that has their
picture taken will receive the
picture directory for free.

b) Once the picture is taken you will
also receive a free 8x10 portrait.

¢) If you do not have your picture
taken and want a directory the cost

will be $10 per copy.

The $10 cost might seem exces-
sive but that is what the publisher will
charge the Club for every directory
above the number of members that took
the time to sit for a portrait. Here’s how
it works. The Club will get one direc-
tory and several pages of Club activity
pictures for no charge for each member
that has a picture taken. For every 25
members that show up for a portrait
the Club will receive additional color
pages for free. So if 100 members show
up for pictures we would receive 100
free directories and 4 free pages of Club
photos. If we were to attempt to provide
all 500 members with a directory, the
cost of the additional 400 directories
would be $4000. Like it or not, one of
my duties as membership Governor is
to control expenses and the Club cannot
afford $4000 for directories. So please
do your part and sit for a portrait. The
schedule for pictures follows:

Thursday, Sept. 15

Friday, Sept. 16 4:00 - 9:00 p.m.
Saturday, Sept. 17 10:00 a.m.- 5:00 p.m.
Wednesday, Oct.12 4:00 - 9:00 p.m.
Thursday, Oct.13 4:00 - 9:00 p.m.
Friday, Oct.14 4:00 - 9:00 p.m.
Saturday, Oct.15 10:00 a.m.- 5:00 p.m.

Sittings every 15 minutes!

[ Clpotece

The Auxiliary
Secretary Ruth Ann k' )

ello Everyone, Old Mother Nature

decided not to cooperate with our
July Pool Party, but we didn’c let that
stop us from moving the party indoors
and having a great evening. We would
like to thank the young men from our
Junior Sailing Team for a great job serv-
ing the appetizers and also thank Ditto
& Beck for very nice dinner music.
Connie Schilling was the hostess for the
evening. Thank you, Connie, for the
lovely table decorations.

Our August meeting will be our
Annual Style Show held on August
19¢h. with Dinner at 6:00 p.m. and the
Style show starting at 7:00 p.m. with
entertainment at 8:00 p.m. Jeryne Pe-
terson is the Chairman of the Style show
and she has been working hard getting
her models all lined up. We will also
have our Silent Auction. If you would
like to donate any items, bring them to
the Club that evening. This is alway ).
enjoyable evening, so bring your spouse
or a friend and please don’t forget to
make your reservations at 929-9941.

Enjoy your summer at the lake.

Ruth Ann Kent,
Oecretary

Cut this out and put on your refrigerator!
— = — = — — — 7
— Directory Photos —
We have arranged for a picture directory |
of BLYC members.

4:00-9:00 p.m. | If you have your picture taken the direc- |

tory will be free.

| If you do not sit for a portrait and want a |

directory the cost to you will be $10.

| Pictures will be taken every 15 minutes |

Thursday, Sept. 15
Friday, Sept. 16
Saturday, Sept. 17

4:00-9:00 p.m.
4:00-9:00 p.m. |
10:00 a.m.- 5:00 p.m.

| Wednesday, 0ct.12 4:00 — 9:00 p.m. I
Thursday, Oct.13 4:00 - 9:00 p.m.
Friday, Oct.14 4:00-9:00 . l
Saturday, Oct.15 10:00 a.m.- 5:00'p..n. |

Joe Campbell, Membership Governor
L —

CALL THE CLUB AND MAKE YOUR
RESERVATIONS TODAY |

I
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The Buckeye Lake Yacht Club Centennial Committee

Thank You,

Thank You,

Commodore Fred Wright
Commodore Steve Schilling

Commodore AlWing

Auxiliary President Michelle De Santi!

Dwight Joseph
1906 - 2006 Thank YO".’ Ex Officio Vice Commodore Mark Russell
Frank and Jewel Benson Jerry Besanceney Donald Dick Lois and Tom Maher

Mr. Gustav Schell

Nancy Casto Benson

Steve Schilling

A.J. Campbell

A.O. Wing

Nick and Michelle De Santis

Ann and John F. Wolfe

Marie Doneff

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Falter

Dr. Trevor and Carolyn Gamble

Kevin Gorham

Dan Hennessey

Tim and Jean Weisert

Norina Wolfe

Jim and Jane Baumann William Dierker Linda and Dick Ellsworth David and Sandy Evans
Robert and Leona Fellers Phyllis J. Flynn Terry Hanna Joan E. Hein
J.J. Jennie Michael and Marty Kasson Mrs. Connie Leitnaker John R. Lindsey
Polly A. Mingyar I. A. Nickerson Thomas E. Norpell Ann Oliver

Michael and Sara W. Perrini

Gordon E. Pickett

Marc Scarrett

; Bronze .
Ruth Gordon Rev. G. Michael Gribble Lew and Sue Henry-Mounts Jess and Jean Howard

Mr. and Mrs Robert John Wibbelsman

Tim Longstreth

Jerry Woodgeard

Herbert and Carolyn Caulder

Bob and Eileen Woodward

John E. Wait

Our Centennial year is fast approaching!
We need your help to make this a success!
Please help us leave something to commemorate the 100th year for future generations.
It’s Not Too Late to Donate!

Please clip and mail with your donation to: BLYC Centennial Committee, P.O. Box 1592, Buckeye Lake, OH 43008.
Dear Centennial Committee, here is my Pledge as a Centennial Sponsor

[ Platinum - $500.00 or more - Will receive two tickets to the Centennial Dress Ball, two tickets to the Cocktail Party at
the Greater BLYC Museum, the Official BLYC Centennial Burgee, two Centennial Pins, and a Centennial Calendar.

(1 Gold - $250.00 - Will receive two tickets to the Cocktail Party at the BLYC Museum, the Official BLYC Centennial Bur-
gee, two Centennial Pins, and a Centennial Calendar.
[ Silver - $100.00 - Will receive the New Burgee, a Centennial Pin, and a Centennial Calendar.
(1 Bronze - $50.00 - Will receive a Centennial Pin, and a Centennial Calendar.
[ Friends of the Celebration - $

Name:

Phone:

Address:

1 My pledgeis $
1 My check in the amount of $
[ | prefer to pay by credit card: [ MC [ Visa [ Discover

Signature:

is enclosed.

Card #

however, | perfer to make payments. Here is my first payment.

Questions? Call Vice Commodore Mark Russell at 614-239-7004

Exp:

My Gift or Pledge  $
Payment Now: $
Balance: 3
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M Saturday, August 6

New Member Introductio and Wel&ome “A Club Tradition”

6:30 p-m. Cocktails
7:50 p-m. Buffet

Carved Steamship Round of Beef, Roasted Hawiaiian BBQ Park
Loin with Jicama Slaw, Coconut Fried SlﬁrimP with troPical Frurt
Relish, Seared Chicken Breast with Pinea
conut Rice, Fresh Vegetables, Assorted Ro”s, Tossed Salad and

Assorted Dessert DisPla3

8:30 John SProat and The Majestics
$21.25 per person Plus tax and tiP.
929-9941 for Reservations

le Cream Sauce, Co-

2005 BLYC Auxiliary

Style Show

Friday, August 19, 200H

6-10 p.m. Silent Auction

Dlease bring all donated auction items to BLYC prior to August 19t

6 p.m. Cocktails

[ p.m. Dinner
Appetizer: Spring Roll

Fntrée: Chicken and Stir Fry Vegetables w/Rice

Salad and Key Lime Pie
Rolls and Butter

8 p.m. Style Show Dy Macys
9 p.mn. John Colson

$20.00 Per Person, Tax & Tip Included

26 Annual

<SP el

“,

Friday, August 12, 2005
3:00t0 7:00 p.m.  Registration
3:00t07:00 p.m.  Launching
6:00t0 8:00 p.m.  Wine and Cheese with the

Columbus Bach Ensemble
5:00t0 10:00 p.m.  BLYCopen for dinner buffet
7:30t010:30 p.m.  Terry Efaw from McGuffey Lane

Saturday, August 13, 2005
8:00t0 10:30a.m.  Continental breakfast
7:30t0 10:30a.m.  Registration at BLYC
8:00t010:30 p.m.  Launching at Sayre’s and
Buckeye Lake Marinas
9:00t0 10:00a.m.  Judges Forum
11:00a.m.  Judging
11:00t03:00 p.m.  Poolside bar and luncheon grill
Noonto3:00p.m.  Beck &Ditto Poolside
7:00p.m.to11pm.  Caney Creek Blue Grass Band

Dinner Buffet
Awards presentation

5:00 to 10:00 p.m.
6:00 p.m.

Sunday, August 14, 2005

9:00to 1:30 p.m.  Brunch
10:00toNoon  Antique Boat Exhibition Race

2:00to4:00 p.m.  Terry Efaw from McGuffey Lane

9:00to4:30 p.m.  Hoisting at Sayre’s and

Buckeye Lake Marinas

REMINDER

Per the BLYC by-laws:
All children under the age of

twelve are required to wear lifejackets

while outside at the Club.

Questions: See any Board member
or Trustee ()
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The 2nd Annual

blue Heron Ball
Friday, August 26"

6:30 p.m. Cheese and Veggie Display, Canapes

£:00 p.n. Dinner

lceberg Wedge w/bacon, Blue Cheese, and Tomato,
Shrimp Skewer and broiled 8 oz. Veal Chop w/Cognac Mushroom Cream,
Whipped Bleu Potatoes, deasonal Vegetables,
Chocolate Lava Cake w/Vanilla Bean lce Cream

&00 — 11:00 p.m. Dance Music by The Fddie Dolina Band

The King and Queen “Heron” will be crowned during the evening and
the coveted “Blue Heron Plumage Award” will also be presented. There
will be other surprises, so you don’t want to miss this event! Please
make reservations and bring a guest to join in the fun! Remember to
wear something blue, something silly or funky and something formal!
Put on those creative thinking caps and plan to cap the 2005 season
with Blue Heron Style!

$2250 plus tax and tip — Reservations 9299941
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The 2004-2005 Board

Commodore Steve Harris
Vice Commodore Mark Russell
Entertainment
Rear Commodore Dan Knaul
House & Grounds
Secretary-Treasurer Keith Dotson
Governor Chuck Bendig
Race & Regatta
Governor Terri Gatton
Bar & Kitchen
Governor Ray Kent
Junior Sailing
Governor Joe Campbell
Membership
Governor Phil Harden

Publications
Governor Frank Laskowski
Rentals & Docks
The Trustees
Commodore Howard Clark
Commodore Nick De Santis
Commodore Jim Shriner
Commodore Jim Thompson
Commodore John Geiger

IMPORTANT DATES

August
Gustav Schell Jr. Regatta
Luau & New Member Recognition
Beck & Ditto Poolside
Board Meeting
Antique & Classic Boat Show
Terry Efaw from McGuffey Lane
Antique & Classic Boat Show
Caney Creek Blue Grass Band
Antique & Classic Boat Show
Antique Boat Exhibition Race
19  Auxiliary Style Show
20 Bob Dye Poker Run
21  Dean Neal Poolside
26  Blue Heron Ball
Sailboat Racing Every Sunday
One-Design Racing Every Wednesday

Change of Address
{1 For the winter 1 For the summer
1 For a short time 1 For Good
The following is the address my mail should be

sent to, effective:
Name

The BLYC attempts to send get well
cards and/or flowers to any member or
member of his immediate family who is sick.
Please let the Club Manager know if there is
someone whom we need to wish well.

Also, in the event of a Member’s death
(or that of a member of his immediate fam-
ily), please provide the Club Manager with
whatever information you can as expediently
as possible so we can respond accordingly.

Street Address

City, State, Zip

Return Service Requested

DATED MATERIAL

5019 N. Bank

Watkins Island

P.O. Box 867
Buckeye Lake, Ohio 43008

Photographer
& Editor

Governor
Phil Harden

Mail To: BLYC, P.0. Box 867, Buckeye Lake, Ohio
43008 or Fax To: 740-929-2123

Frank H Foster
301 Marquette Rd
Lancaster Oh 43130

2005 Standing Committees

Commodore’s Association

I-LYA Delegate ........ccccoeueuenen. Commodore Gus S¢
Alternate. . susasussismamse John Geiger
Blue Gavel Commodore Steve Schilling

Eleet Captainc:usussssssssssssssusssssssssasssseass Stone Parker
Thistle Fleet Captain.........ccocovvveviririnnnn Brete Pfahl
Junior Fleet Captain
Power Fleet Captain
Fleet Measurer .........cvevverueeeereenienvenieneenne
Fleet Surgeons ........cccooeveueiuninnnns
Dr. Don Harris
Fleet Chaplain ........ccccooveveiiiiiniinnn Fr. Mike Gribble
Parliamentarian .............. Commodore Frank Foster I1I
Historian
..Al Wing and Mark Scarrett
Auditsemanarsnmmns sesinrasrass Bob Baldwin
Perpetual Fund................. Commodore Howard Clark
Antique Boat Show ......... Commodore Nick De Santis
Commodore Howard Clark

Commodore Jim Shriner

Snowball Regatta.......cccoovvveeiiiniiieinnne John Watson
Annual Golf Outing Matt Davis
Commodore Frank Foster IV and Rob Sanders

Bob Dye Memorial Poker Run............... Steve Romine
Guin Clitbsssmusausansmssnss William Price

............................................. Commodore Mike Jacobs
Sailing Fleets........cccococovviiiiins Gov. Chuck Bendig
Centennial Committee................. Comm. Fred Wright
Comm. Al Wing, Comm. Steve Schilling, Auxiliar);,
President Michelle Desantis, Dwight Joseph and VI
Comm. Mark Russell.

Good Neighbor Committee ....Comm. Jim Thompson

Auxiliary Board
President Michelle DeSantis
Vice President Gayle Scarrett

Secretary Ruth Ann Kent
Treasurer Roe Miller

Club Phone
(740) 929-9941

http://lwww.buckeyelakeyc.com
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